Our Ref. FONICPDBZ}}SS
Ministry of Finance and Planning,
Akure.

% November, 2004
CIRCULAR LETTER TO:
Honourable Commissioners,
Permanent Secretaries,
Chairmen of Statutoty Commissions/Boards/Parastatals,
Clerk of the Hou_g?:f)'mf 5sselulbly, e s ———

Directors of Finance and Administration.

RE: APPLICATION FOR TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAMMES

The Ministry ofF'mance and Planning has observed in recent times that
Ministries/ Extra—nr inisterial Departments in the State have been relating directly with
Federal Agencicsf'ilmel'nauonal Organizations on the issue of Technical Assistance
without recourse t_lo the Planning Department of this Ministry which statutorily co-
ordinates such assistance.

2. The Ministry therefore wishes 10 draw the attention of Ministries/Extra-

ministerial Depal (ments to the fact that it is the statutory function of the Planning

; Departmcnl of thws Ministry and which it has been performing overtime {0 coordinate

. all Technical Asilstance programimes o1 behalf of the State.

3. This Circular has become necessary in order to remind Ministries/Extra-
ministerial Departments that it is the role of the Planning Department to look for
Technical Assistance on behalf of the State Government so as 10 ensure that the
process 18 well coordinated and properly documcnte;d. |

4. Inview of the foregoing Ministriestxtra-rniﬁisterial De]larlments are hereby
advised to channel their appliéalions; for Technical Assistance through the Planning
Department of iilihis Ministry. Simila!rly on receipt of the fellowship forms, relevant
officials will be contacted through tl:ac Ministry/Department. ||

Kindly circulate this letter in your Ministry/H xtra—minist%erial Department for
g

'| R. A. Akinbo,

\ E For: Ii?ermanent Secrelztary
" { |




